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SFMTA Statement to TJPA
(Issued November 9, 2020)

Starting Monday, November 9th, SFMTA crews began work on a new two-

way protected bike lane on Beale Street between Market and Natoma. An 

extension of the two-way bike lane from Natoma to Howard streets 

and additional sidewalk widening on Beale Street will follow as signal work 

and OCS overhead line work for Muni is completed. Design work is 

underway for the two-way bikeway between Howard and Folsom streets 

as part of a development project to add housing and a new park. The two-

way bikeway will connect to the soon-to-be completed streetscape project 

on Folsom Street east of 2nd Street. As the City gradually reopens, the 

SFMTA is implementing improvements like this one for San Franciscans to 

reach their destination using different modes of transportation and allow 

for more physical distancing. This work is in conjunction with the Active 

Beale Street Project. The work on the new bike lane will not affect the 

existing transit lane or access to the terminal. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fsfpublicworks.org%2fBlock3Park&c=E,1,lEJtsnLOCFWhQWwfpvvb1QyZyJny1TrSh85xdG6rhomJVFSdarvG8U1zNeDR6C9GX0xi9yB_x20O9IBw1J3prnt-NXAfBCw7XJ-aNJi4NWrsaGvf&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.sfpublicworks.org%2ffolsom&c=E,1,T-BkfbpPCkQAY8DXWbAlHn2UzlCQyT54kw3hVWAZl5ajlAzYY-DUBGpsdr-9s24LUhUeGGTxUjhnZQtf1mqHp9f3BdM2HNlUkuhImiLzt8kT_fuCoZPxBl-b8WM,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.sfmta.com%2fprojects%2factive-beale-street&c=E,1,tMzamrOxw7oEbOdb3V9b5_1V_LW_Hor4k0Kr1mwG-kYSrNVMx2VAMMWg-mbJYl1M8uIx5tIPRfkgH_5-VSlNBAKd6epi8Jt_H7OgaYCcgKRyxZsaGUcZiPrA&typo=1
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Beale Street Project
Concept Design

from
Market Street to Salesforce Transit Center



Questions


